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ADDENDUM NO. 1
RFP FOR ENGINEERING DESIGN SERVICES

FOR THE
CITY BUILDING FACILITY ASSESSMENT STUDY PROJECT

PLEASE ACKNOWLEGE RECEIPT OF THIS ADDENDUM BY STATING AS SUCH AS PART
OF YOUR PROPOSAL’S COVER LETTER.

This addendum is issued to inform proposers that the submittal deadline for this RFP has
been extended to Tuesday, February 20, 2018 at 2pm.  The City of San Rafael will  be
issuing a separate addendum with the Questions and Answers prior to this date.

Additionally, the Agreement for Professional Services referred to within the RFP is
attached for your information.

Thank you for your interest in this project.

By:

Monique Fuhrman
Project Manager

Attachments: City of San Rafael Agreement for Professional Services


















